
ATTENTION ALL STAFF 
 

Tobacco is the deadliest consumer product. 
Most tobacco users start before age 18. 

We must keep our kids safe from the harms of 
tobacco. 

 

This Boulder retail establishment supports 
and follows these important laws: 

 

We will not sell or give tobacco products (cigarettes, cigars, chew, snus, electronic 
smoking devices, hookah or any other product made or derived from tobacco) or 
tobacco product paraphernalia (pipes, rolling papers or any other product designed 
for the consumption, use or preparation of a tobacco product including electronic 
smoking devices) to any person under the age of 21.  

We will examine a government-issued identification including a photograph of the 
recipient to confirm they are age 21 or above before selling any tobacco product. 

We will not sell any flavored tobacco product for use in electronic smoking devices, 
except that in facilities that do not allow persons the age of twenty-one, we may, 
until January 1, 2020 sell menthol-flavored products.  

We will not sell more than two electronic smoking devices or four associated 
products, including refills to any person within any twenty-four-hour period. 

 

Protect Our Youth 
Who enforces these laws? 
Any Law Enforcement Agency 
 
 
If you have questions or would like more information or training, please contact City of Boulder 
Regulatory Licensing at 303-441-1987 or at licensingonline@bouldercolorado.gov 
 

Warning: It is illegal for any person to sell or give 
any tobacco product to any person under the age of 21 
years of age and upon conviction, a fine of up to $5000 
may be imposed. 
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